


WHO Code Compliance Panel
43rd Meeting Summary 
The Compliance Panel met via ZOOM on 8 December 2023. This was an extra meeting for an hour to update and predominately finalise actions.
The Compliance Panel welcomed Jonathan Chew, CEO, Infant Nutrition Council as the new representative member. 
The WHO Code content on Manatū Hauora web pages continues to be updated. The outstanding updates include the Naming Policy, meeting summaries and all determinations. This is being followed up on. 
Confirmation has been formally sought on the WHO Code Compliance Panel reporting line. 
The Panel reviewed and finalised the 2022/23 Annual Report, which will be published on the website.  A formal response on the associated query to the two prior reports has been provided and the agreed update incorporated into the current Annual Report.
Regarding a prior Health Worker complaint, the Panel spent time reviewing the recommendations within its formal determination and whether these have been acted upon. Many of the Panel's previous concerns have not been addressed. This will be discussed at the first meeting in 2024.  
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